
Guthrie County Board of Supervisors 

  

Regular Session                        October 1, 2024 

  

The Guthrie County Board of Supervisors met in regular session Tuesday, October 1, 2024. The meeting 

was called to order at 9:00 a.m. with the following members present:  Maggie Armstrong, Brian Johnson, 

Jerome “J.D.” Kuster and Steve Smith. Mike Dickson was absent.  

 

Board recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Motion by Smith to approve the consent agenda which included minutes from September 4, 2024, claims 

paid October 1, 2024 in the amount of $313,261.12, and September 27, 2024 payroll, second by Johnson. 

Ayes: 4.  

 

Motion by Johnson second by Smith to table fiscal year 2024-2025 budget appropriation for Sheriff 

Department. Ayes: 4.  

 

Public comments were heard from Steve Brannan.  

 

Becky Benton discussed a change in the ICAP renewal date from January 1st to February 1st.  

 

Motion by Armstrong second by Johnson to change ICAP renewal date from January 1st to February 1st, 

each year. Ayes: 4.  

 

Chip Schultz wasn’t able to attend.  

 

Armstrong provided an update on the final EMS presentation ahead of the first meeting this evening in 

Bayard.  

 

There being no further business, the Board adjourned at 9:18 a.m.  Motion by Johnson second by Smith. 

All ayes.  

 

 
 

J.D. Kuster, Chair             Attest: Dani Fink 

Guthrie County Board of Supervisors           Guthrie County Auditor  

 

 


